A

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
SECRETARIAT COMPLEX, PORT BLAIR

F. No: 5-5/HQ/AAJVS/TW-98/5/ Dated: Q//04r /2010
To : )

Fl

The Executive Engineer,
Construction Division-I
APWD

Port Blair.

Sub: Cutting of trees near the newly constructed LOP building at Strait Island -
reg :

Sir,

Kindly find enclosed herewith copy of a letter from the Dy.
Superintendent of Police (HQ) requesting for cutting trees near the newly
constructed buildings for LOP Strait Island.

] The Forest at Strait Island is a tribal reserve area for the Great
Andamanese. Hence, you are requested to cut the necessary trees to avoid any
kind of damage to the newly constructed buildings at Strait Island.

Yours faithfully’

1

(M.R.Trivedi)
Executive Secretary
AAJVS

Copy to:-
1., The Divisional Forest Officer, Middle Andaman, for information please

\? The Dy. Superintendent of Police (HQ), Port Blair, for information please

. File concerned /OL‘

C" Execu ecretary
AAJVS




